
 

 

 

 

 

June 25, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Todd Easton 

Horizon Entertainment 

6225 Executive Boulevard 

Rockville, Maryland  20852 

 

Dear Todd: 

 

We are pleased to welcome you to film inside our offices today for the purpose of preparing your 

documentary that discusses the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

As we have discussed with Nan Waffen, and as she has acknowledged, it would be impermissible for 

us to allow you to film any classified or otherwise non-public records.  I am sending this letter to 

create a written record of our understanding that no such records are being made available and that 

they are not being filmed. 

 

In order that there be no public misunderstanding, we would very much appreciate it if the 

documentary does not state or imply that you filmed or had access to non-public records. 

 

We wish you success in your efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


